

October 18, 2022

Gardens Home Management Services 9123 N Military Trl Ste 216 Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410

Dear Gardens Home Management Services,

Thank you very much for the generous gift to the American Red Cross to aid people who have experienced heartbreaking devastation because of Hurricane Ian. This storm wreaked havoc on residents of Florida, particularly in vulnerable communities. However, with your thoughtful contribution, the Red Cross has been there in their times of greatest need.

Ahead of this disaster, we prepared to support communities along the East Coast, setting up and opening shelters. In the wake of major flooding caused by Ian, Red Cross and our partners have delivered comfort and care to thousands facing tremendous losses. Thanks to generous donors like you, dedicated Red Cross volunteers and employees are providing safe shelter, nourishing meals and more to affected individuals and families.

Still, we know recovery from this catastrophic storm will be an overwhelming and time-consuming process. The Red Cross will stand with those affected by Hurricane Ian for as long as we are needed, helping them rebuild their lives and communities.

As a member of the Palm Beach and Treasure Coast Chapter Board of Directors, please accept my deep gratitude for your compassion and generosity. On behalf of survivors and all we serve, thank you for all you do to make this vital work possible.

Sincerely,

Carlinge